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From: George Zwerdling <geehzee@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 11:30 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Cannabis. Cultivation

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To the Board of Supervisors: No new permits for the growing or processing of cannabis should be issued
unless the permit seeker can demonstrate that he can protect the rest of us from the vile, skunk like odor which

endangers our quality of life and property values.

George Zwerdling
Carpinteria



Ramirez, Angelica

From: Adam Peck <theadampeck@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 12:25 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: CUP for Cannibis / PLEASE READ THIS INTO THE RECORD

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

PLEASE READ THIS INTO THE RECORD:
| am a homeowner at 3236 Beach Club Road in Carpinteria, CA 93013 and want you all to know how upset and

concerned | am about the cannabis growers in Carpinteria. The odor and fumes not only make me and my wife
nauseous but they are creating problems for my lifelong asthma which is severe and the whole reason we moved to be

by the sea here.
Thank you.

Adam Peck



Ramirez, Angelica

From: Robin Fell <tuscanyrobin@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 1:15 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: RESPONSIBLE Cannibas

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

ROBIN & BOB FELL
2709 VISTA OCEANO LANE
SUMMERLAND, CA 93067

We wish to express our SERIOUS concerns about the Cannibas operation in Carpinteria. We find ourselves driving south
for dinner (to Carp) and upon smelling the “skunk” odor en route, we turn around and go north to seek another eatery.

This has happened too many times, a FACTUAL REALITY.
The beauty of Carpinteria is its beaches, manse agriculture and the enjoyment of outdoor living. Our family encourages

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS to please require a CUP for Cannibas growers to ensure the beauty, tranquility and clean
air of Carpinteria is preserved. That will provide a WIN WIN for the Cannibas growers to produce responsibly, and the

community to live in peace.
With appreciation,

Robin Fell and Family



